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FOOTPATHS 

 

 

No major issues to report. 

 

At last the footpaths seem to have dried out after what felt like a particularly long period of wet  

weather. Now the grass and vegetation is growing rapidly and I have already trimmed some 

brambles on one of the paths that decided to attack me the other morning. 

This is a task for several people and I would ask for any volunteers, in addition to the regular crew, 

who could assist in cutting the grass or anything obstructing the paths. Help with any of the 

footpaths would be greatly appreciated. 

 

Five new dog waste bins have been installed at Cross Street, Hill Farm Lane, Deadmans Lane, 

Gedding Road<and Rattlesden Road. All appear to be being used on a regular basis and two were 

completely full in the first week of use, so that must be a good sign. 

 

 

Malcolm Turner 

 


